
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

April 30, 2020 

 

2020 Energy and Environment Awards Postponed until Fall 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—Due to the ongoing spread of COVID-19, the Arkansas Department of 

Energy and Environment (E&E) is rescheduling the annual Arkansas Energy and Environment 

Awards for the fall of 2020. E&E recognizes that businesses across the state are being impacted by 

this sudden disturbance in the workforce, and in order to accommodate businesses during this 

unprecedented time, E&E is extending the application deadline for the awards until July 1, 2020.   

 

Arkansas businesses, nonprofits, and government entities who are working to help achieve a vision 

of a healthy environment and prosperous economy across the state are encouraged to apply. 

Application forms and more information about the awards criteria can be found online at 

www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/enterprise-services/awards/. If you need assistance applying for an award, 

or if you would like to nominate a leader in your community, then please contact Beth Thompson, 

E&E Public Relations Coordinator, at 501.682.0907 or email awards@adeq.state.ar.us.  

 

CONTACT: EE-Press@adeq.state.ar.us 
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